

# Little Falls Community Schools CREATING OUR FUTURE... ONE STUDENT AT A TIME.

Little Falls Community Schools | 1001 5th Avenue Southeast | Little Falls, MN 56345 Phone: 320-616-2200 | Fax: 320-616-2210

Greg Johnson, Superintendent of Schools gjohnson@lfalls.k12.mn.us 320-632-2002

November 30, 2022

Cassie Fredregill 14969 Brittney Lane Little Falls, MN 56345

Dear Cassie Fredregill,

I am writing to you today with the hope that we can address communication issues that have arisen with Mrs. Brown and Mrs. Larsen at Dr. Knight School in Randall.

You have engaged in behavior that is disrupting the educational and work environment. You have engaged in accusatory behavior and twisting conversations you have had with staff. I have experienced this myself as well.

We want to serve your children and your family, but we do not have to tolerate this type of behavior from any parent. I encourage you to model the type of communication that we want our students to use when interacting with adults.

For the remainder of the school year the following rules will be in place regarding communication with Mrs. Brown and Mrs. Larsen:

#### 1. **Telephone**:

When you want to discuss anything regarding your student or the school you must first make contact with Mr. Edgerton or myself. Please call the school district and ask for either of us. If we are able to speak to you immediately we will do so, otherwise please leave a voicemail message and we will get back to you.

If you have general questions, concerns, need information, etc., regarding Cheyenne, you should contact only Mr. Edegerton or myself. Office staff can also be of assistance with any logistical questions.

We will serve as intermediaries between you and Mrs. Bown and Mrs. Larsen.

### 2. Email:

You can only email Mr. Edgerton and myself, not Mrs. Brown or Mrs. Larsen. Our emails are <a href="ledgerton@lfalls.k12.mn.us">ledgerton@lfalls.k12.mn.us</a> or <a href="gjohnson@lfalls.k12.mn.us">gjohnson@lfalls.k12.mn.us</a>

#### 3. Letters:

You may write letters and direct them to Mr. Edgerton or myself and not Mrs. Brown or Mrs. Larsen. The address is:

Greg Johnson Larry Edgerton
Littel Falls Community Schools
1001-5th Avenue SE 504 East Minnesota Ave
Little Falls, MN 56345 Randall, MN 56475

## 4. In Person:

You may enter any of the district buildings or grounds but you are to have no contact with Mrs. Brown or Mrs. Larsen.

Moving forward, all communication must be done in a respectful manner. We will no longer tolerate any disruptions to the educational and work environment of our schools.

I am hopeful that we can work through the communication issues that are occurring at this time and move forward in a more positive manner.

Sincerely,

Greg Johnson Superintendent